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SHORT TERM PUBLIC NOTICE of NETWORK CHANGE UNDER RULE 51.333(a) 

 

Public Notice #: 14-005 

Title: North Greenhills, Ohio - Pippin Road Copper Replacement 

Issue Date: 10/08/2014 Implementation  Date: On or after 02/01/2015 

Carrier's Name:    Cincinnati Bell Telephone Company 
LLC 

 

Carrier's 
Address : 

221 East Fourth St. 
Cincinnati Ohio 45202      

 

Contact:  Mike Wolf 
Director Network Planning – Access & 
Outside Plant 
221 East Fourth St. 
Mail Stop 121-900 
Cincinnati, OH 45202 
513 397-1364 
mike.wolf@cinbell.com     

 

Network Change Summary:  

Copper facilities which serve a portion of the North Greenhills, Ohio Wire Center 
(GRHLOHNG) will be removed and replaced with fiber facilities.  This network 
modification is being undertaken in conjunction with road improvements to Pippin Road 
under supervision of Hamilton County (North Section Pippin Road project: HAM-CR90-
1.84 Ph 2).  Widening of the road will force a reset of all pole lines.  The new pole line 
will be set with fiber cable and the copper span on the old pole line will be 
retired.  Copper distribution facilities, including drops will be replaced with fiber 
throughout the project area. 

Description of type of changes planned:  

There are two F1 copper cables of 900 pairs and 1500 pairs respectively that will be 
replaced with fiber facilities.  This span extends from an area just south of the 
intersection of Pippin and Springdale Roads, south to the intersection of Pippin and 
Compton Roads. In addition, F2 distribution from the following Serving Area Cabinets 
(SAC) will be removed and replaced with fiber facilities, as will the F3 drops from these 
facilities:  
 



SAC                        Location 
6477ZZ                  Adams & Ridgemoor 
2760N                   2760 Niagara 
2672W                  2672 Wenning @ Ontario 
2716B                    2716 Brampton & Pippin 
2412L                    2412 Lynnfork & Miles 
2158MW              2158 Miles Woods & Miles 
4684ZZ                  Marino & Crusader 

Description of Reasonably Foreseeable Impact of the 
Planned Changes: 

 

After the copper distribution facilities are retired and removed, Cincinnati Bell will no 
longer offer copper-based UNEs. To the extent required by applicable agreements and 
federal law, Cincinnati Bell will offer to requesting carriers a 64kbps voice grade 
channel over fiber loops that have been deployed where copper loops have been 
retired.   

Description of any changes in prices, terms, or 
conditions that will accompany the planned change(s): 

 

 

Location of 
Change 

CLLI City State 

 GRHLOHNG Cincinnati Ohio 

 

 

 Cincinnati Bell Telephone 
221 East Fourth Street 
Cincinnati, OH 45202 
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